
Saint John School Open House Committee 
 
We are looking for volunteers to join the Open House committee!  This 
is a wonderful opportunity to volunteer and take part in Saint John’s 
School.   We are looking for both greeters and tour guides to be part of 
our committee.    All you need is a smile!   
 
If you are willing to share your positive experiences of Saint John’s 
School with new prospective families, then you are who we are looking 
for!    If interested in helping promote our school or finding out more of 
what we do?  Please contact Kathy Trainor or Laura Silvestro.   
 
We will happily provide you with the “tour guide” we use on each tour 
and take you on a tour of the school to point out all of its changes and 
highlights.   Of course you can earn hours too! 
 
Our scheduled tour dates for this year are as follows: 
Wednesday, October 19, 2011  9:30 am – 11:00 am 
Wednesday, December 7, 2011  9:30 am – 11:00 am 
Sunday,   January 29, 2012  11:30 am – 1:00 pm 
Wednesday, February 1, 2012   9:30 am – 11:00 am 
Wednesday, March 28, 2012    5:30 pm – 7:30 pm 
  
We look forward to hearing from you and appreciate the efforts that 
each of you put in for the children at Saint John's School. 
  
Sincerely, 
Laura Silvestro 
laura.silvestro@comcast.net 
781-405-6064 (Cell)  
 
Kathy Trainor  
ktrainor@stjohns-peabody.com 
 978-531-0444 ext340 
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